
 
 

Kinross Cycling Club Committee Meeting 
October 17th 2022 

Attendees 
Richard Sanderson, Jane Timperley, Fran Tierney, Tim Payne, Maggie Shearer, 
Paul Zarb, Graham Millar 
 
Apologies 
Neil Curr, Sean Stevenson 
 

 

Previous Minutes 
 
Finance - Neil to update BC account details 
Action – to update accounts in Jan Meeting 
 
Club Affiliation – Action – Tim to complete club affiliation with Scottish Cycling 
before Mid December 
 
Kit Update – Fran Provided update on current stock of club kit. Thought to be 
given to approach to spring order 
 
Internet Update – Graham looking at issues with website and Emails. Action to 
provide update in Jan on progress 
 
Sportive – Paul provided update on initial Sportive meetings. New timing system 
being considered and number of entries so far (70) 
 
Scottish Cx round 2 – Paul gave update. Event well received with practically all 
feedback being overwhelmingly positive. 380 riders competed.  Committee pro-
vided with financial update from event 
 
First Aid course  -  booked for 12th November – update to be provided in Jan 
 
Club Breeze Rides – Positive feedback received around these means that they 
will continue to be run in 2023 
 
AOB 
 
Next meeting to be scheduled for 16th Jan 
 
 

 

 


